

Woodlands Lane Chichester West Sussex PO19 5PA

Telephone: 01243 785965 Fax: 01243 530206

e-mail: office@st-ants.org

Headteacher:

Miss H Ball BA (QTS) Hons, NPQH

e-mail: head@st-ants.org

School website www.st-ants.org









Mrs D Ockenden

Dear Donna

Thank you very much for organising another successful and enjoyable Summer Fair. The Parents and Friends of St Anthony's committee worked very hard building up to the event and I would like to express my thanks to everyone involved. Fortunately, the rain held off for us so that the variety of stalls and activities could be thoroughly enjoyed by everyone.

The summer fair and raffle raised £2500, which is a fantastic amount. This will contribute to our big project this year which is to help fund canopies for the playground so that the children have a place to shelter from the rain/sun. I am also grateful to the Parents and Friends who have kindly agreed to fund iPads for the primary department and safety helmets for the go-carts ready for September.

Your contribution to the school has been enormous and we would not be able to run events such as these without the dedicated team of parents and friends continuous commitment and determination to fundraise on our behalf.

Thank you for your valuable contribution.

Yours sincerely

Holer Ball.

Helen Ball